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QUICK FACTS 

 

• Located in Vancouver, WA USA 

• Founded in 1995 by James W. 
Voorhees Ph.D, (Simulation and 

Training background from NASA and US 

Military), and Robert Johnston. 

• Driver Focused For-Profit 
Production House 

• Started in the field of young 
driver training and simulation 

• Moved into the Professional 
Driver Training market with 
Lockheed Martin 

 

 

 

• Leading Provider of Online 
Interactive Training Solutions 
for Professional Truck Drivers 
and Warehouse workers 

• Trains 80,000 Users Each 
Month 

• 4.25 Million Lessons Taken 
Overall 

• Driver Training through 
Simulator Systems 

• Custom Driver Training and 
Testing 
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• ITI works with the 

transportation industry, 

regulatory entities and 

industry associations to 

utilize technology to 

increase the safety of 

drivers on the road 

• Safe driving and injury 

prevention through 

proper training and 

testing is top priority 

WHAT ITI DOES 



ITI Processes, 
Services & 

Technologies 

Industry 

Partner 
Programs 

Technologies 
used to 
increase 

driver safety 
and reduce 

injuries 

• Developing new 
relationships with domestic 
and international partners 
to introduce new 
technologies and methods 
aimed at training safe 
responsible drivers 

• Finding uses for ITI 
processes and 
technologies in other 
industries and markets 

• Identifying potential 
partners to license and 
utilize ITI processes and 
technologies in their 
respective areas 

NON-TRADITIONAL MARKETS 


